NEWSLETTER

SCOIL NANO NAGLE



BAWNOGUE

5th June 2019

Sports Days

Sports days will be held in the field beside the church, weather permitting,



1st & 2nd Classes: Tuesday June 18

Junior & Senior Infants: Thursday June 20

Early Start Graduation

Early Start Graduation will take place in the P.E. Hall on <u>Thursday June 13.</u>

Time:

AM Group: 10.15 a.m. PM Group: 1.15 p.m.



2nd Class Graduation

This year the 2nd Class graduation takes place on <u>Thursday 20th June at 1:15 p.m</u>. All the children get a graduation pack funded by our Parents Association.

Free Family Fun Day

Art and Craft for Parents & Children.

Where? Corcagh Park
When? Saturday 15th June
Time? 12 noon -5.00pm

RECREATE is a recycling organisation based in Balymount and it is running this free event. Our school uses RECREATE's many resources for Visual Arts and other subjects. This event is supported by Creative Ireland-South Dublin County Council.

Book Fair

Our annual Book Fair in Scoil Nano Nagle runs from <u>June 4</u> – **June 10.**



Posters are displayed around the school. There is a great selection of books for all ages and interests. The children look forward to this every year and it is a valuable resource to the school as we get free books for the children!

It is organised by the Parents' Association and we are very grateful to them for running this fun event.

There are some good deals **3 books for price** of **2** (cheapest book free!) with a great variety of books and some bargain books too! We also have a selection of stationery which always goes down a treat!

Please Note:

- Mornings: Please bring your child to their class first so that the teacher can mark them present.
- <u>Afternoons</u>: You can collect your child from their classroom on their assigned day to choose a book together.
- Only children in 1st and 2nd classes will be allowed to shop for books themselves.

Each class has been allocated a day so as to minimise disturbances for the classes & teaching.

Time	Tuesday 4 th June	Wednesday 5 th June	Thursday 6 th June	Friday 7 th June	Monday 10 th June
9.00am – 10.30am	Set Up & Class Viewing	Senior Infants & Morning Early Start	Junior Infants	Mr. Traynor's breakfast for Parents and Carers	Anyone who missed their slot or who wants more books
1.30pm – 2.30pm	Set Up & Class Viewing	Afternoon Early Start	1 st Class	2 nd class	Anyone who missed their slot or who wants more books

Volunteers for School Garden

We are presently giving the garden and flower beds some love and care. We are looking for volunteers to organise the

removal of the old beds, setting flowers, hanging baskets etc. If you think that you might be able to help please join us on **Wednesdays** at 9.05. Come along for the chat and a well deserved cuppa afterwards!



Adult Courses Health and Well Being

Friday June 7th

Friday May 14th (last day)

Knitting Classes: Thursdays: 9:05-11:00 **Tin Whistle:** Mondays: 9.05 – 10.00.

Pop- Up Art Gallery

From June 12- 18 all classes will display samples of the fantastic Art that has been done throughout the year in the hall. On Monday June 10 we are looking for volunteers to help us display childrens' work. If you are free to come along at 9.05 a.m. or at 1.10p.m. or 2.00pm before you collect your child, we would greatly appreciate your help. Children and parents will get a chance to view the Art between June 12-18. Viewing times to be decided.

Official Opening of Sensory Room

Adam Harris of AsIAm officially opened the Sensory Room last Thursday May 30th at 7.30 p.m. Both he and Mark Ward, Clondalkin Lord Mayor, spoke about the importance of this great asset to our school which is there to cater for the varied needs of the children in our school. A huge "Thank You" to Leona Rogers whose dream it was to provide such a space. Thanks also to Patrick Smith for the carpentry and to all the fundraisers, especially the ladies and children who completed the Ladies Mini- Marathon on Sunday June 2 in aid of the Sensory Room. The participants showed their medals to the children at Assembly on Tuesday. This really was a school and community effort. Your generosity is greatly appreciated. Photographs will be in Thursday June 6th edition on Clondalkin Echo.

Invitation to all parents and carers in the school

Looking forward to seeing you all on 7 th Ju Tom Traynor	ne
Name:	
Class teacher:	
I will attend the breakfast morning on 7 th June 2019	